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BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON 
PRIDE & CELEBRATION COMMITTEE 

MINUTES:  Wednesday – December 18, 2019 
 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairwoman Joanne McAndrew at 7:01 PM.  The Open Public 
Meeting Act statement was read by the Secretary.  The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Chairwoman 
Joanne McAndrew. 
 

ATTENDANCE: 
      

Brian 
Martin 

Doris 
Mathisen 

Joanne 
McAndrew 

Ryan 
McAndrew 

Catherine 
McLearen 

Christine 
Peterson 

Mike  
Santo 

 
Present 

 

 
Present 

     
Present 

 
Absent  

 
Present 

 
Present 

 
Present 

 

Also In Attendance: 
Mayor Sue Marshall   
 

Recording of Hours: 
      

Brian 
Martin 

Doris 
Mathisen 

Joanne 
McAndrew 

Ryan 
McAndrew 

Catherine 
McLearen 

Christine 
Peterson 

Mike  
Santo 

 
50 

 

 
       20 

     
50 

 
Absent - 10 

 
2 

 
40 

 
   40 

 

Approval of November 27, 2019 meeting minutes.  
  
MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT 

  Brian Martin X    
    X    Doris Mathisen   X    
  Joanne McAndrew   X    

       Ryan McAndrew      X 
     X Catherine McLearen   X         
  Christine Peterson X    
       Mike Santo   X    
 

Old Business: 
Chairwoman McAndrew stated “Ye Olde Christmas”.  Mrs. McAndrew thanked everyone for their 
participation.  She said “Ye Olde Christmas” went very well however she would like each year to have 
it bigger, bigger, bigger, and better.  She then wished everyone a merry Christmas and a happy, healthy 
new year.   Mrs. McAndrew expressed her sympathy to Mayor Marshall in the passing of her husband 
Billy.   
Mrs. Peterson stated Mrs. McAndrew did an exceptional job with “Ye Olde Christmas”.  She further 
stated the sign on the corner was perfect; it had what time and where to go, and what was going on.  
She said they had over 300 children come to see Santa.   
Mr. Martin state the train received more compliments then the horse and carriage did last year.  The 
snow was a big hit and all the kids loved it.   He further stated they had over 400 people ride the train.   
Chairwoman McAndrew stated the committee really needs to start thinking about Halloween and also 
Christmas for next year.        
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New Business: 
No new business.                        
 

Members Forum: 

The chairwoman suggested moving the flag salute to the beginning of the meeting after the meeting is 
called to order.  Mr. Martin asked if we would be doing Arbor Day with the elementary school again 
this coming year.  The chair stated yes, we would.  She then stated she is going to look into a plaque to 
put the plates on since the other can’t be found.   
Mrs. Peterson said it would be nice if the businesses would decorate some, maybe put decorations on 
their shrubs.     
 

Public Forum: 
No public forum. 
 

Approval of Secretary Services.     
  
MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT 

  Brian Martin X    
    X    Doris Mathisen   X    
  Joanne McAndrew   X    

       Ryan McAndrew      X 
 X Catherine McLearen   X         
  Christine Peterson X    
       Mike Santo   X    
 

Adjournment at 7:39 PM. 
  
MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT 

 X Brian Martin X    
     X   Doris Mathisen   X    
  Joanne McAndrew   X    

       Ryan McAndrew      X 
  Catherine McLearen   X         
  Christine Peterson X    
       Mike Santo   X    
 

Respectfully submitted:   
April D. Elley, P&C Secretary 


